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Next to legalizing the possession of "personal use" drugs this is just as CRAZY! Oh 

and to pile on more crazy lets give them $1000.00. Unbelievable!  Multnomah county 

is moving in the wrong direction. I'm in downtown Portland everyday and I see the 

garbage, graffiti, vandalism and commercial vacancy's. It's not getting better. Stop 

coddling people and waiting my tax dollars! How about a bill that compensates 

business owners that have been broken into ( often on multiple occasions ) for their 

loss? What about home owners that theirs homes have been burglarized, people that 

have had their car stolen or vandalized, where is a bill to help them?  Where is there 

compensation? And don't say that's why you have insurance.  

   

 


